
Calloway County Team Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund Awards 

• $100,000 for WATCH Inc. 
• $100,000 for the Murray Calloway County Need Line Association 
• $84,192 for Neartown 
• $64,154.24 for the Murray Main Street/Murray Downtown Farmers Market 
• $50,450.95 for Court Appointed Special Advocatess (CASA) of Calloway and Marshall  
• $37,026.02 for St. Leo’s Parish of Murray 
• $14,510 for Murray Calloway County Community Theater Arts 
• $7,938.73 for Serenity Recovery of Western Kentucky 
• $2,112.73 for The Salvation Army, Calloway County 

Trigg County Team Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund Awards 

• $100,000 for the Land Between the Lakes Association 
• $5,301.79 St. Stephen Parish of Cadiz 

 

“We are deeply grateful to Gov. Beshear and the esteemed members of the General Assembly for 
their generous gift of more than $2,100 from the Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund to our 
Calloway County unit of The Salvation Army,” said Major Thomas Louden, divisional 
commander, The Salvation Army of Kentucky & Tennessee. “This invaluable support will 
enable us to continue our vital mission of serving the community by feeding the hungry, offering 
emergency financial assistance, supporting youth programs and so much more. With this 
funding, we are empowered to make a meaningful difference in the lives of those facing 
adversity in Calloway County. Together, we can bring hope, compassion and transformation to 
those who need it most. Thank you for your commitment to our cause and for standing alongside 
us in our pursuit of building a better tomorrow.” 

“Receiving this funding for our nonprofit allowed us to continue the work of our organization 
making downtown a great place to start a business, to live and play, as well as shop with local 
business owners,” said Deana Wright, executive director of Murray Main Street. 

“The WATCH, Inc. board of directors, staff and participants would like to thank Gov. Beshear 
and the administrators of the Team Kentucky Nonprofit Assistance Fund,” said Executive 
Director Regina Slaughter. “Our award in December 2022 came at a time when concerns were 
growing about our financial status and the ability to continue providing quality services to those 
we serve. We are extremely grateful to have been a recipient of Team Kentucky funding that 
enabled us to breathe easier and feel like we were getting back to solid ground after the setbacks 
we experienced throughout the COVID Public Health Emergency. The funding received enabled 
us to continue to provide vital services to assist adults with developmental/intellectual 
disabilities, as well as acquired brain injuries, in becoming an integral part of their community 
and providing them with opportunities to become more independent and self-sufficient.” 


